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Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your request for information we have now received confirmation from the relevant 
departments that: 
We hold no data relating to meetings, correspondence or internal discussions with or about 
the New Nicotine Alliance UK. 
 
We trust this now resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries 
please do not hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its 
website, under Disclosure logs. (see link)  
 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-
log/ 
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 
make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team 
Manager, Complaints and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 
7QP or email complaints@nottscc.gov.uk . 
 
Kind Regard 
 
Complaints, Information & Mediation Team Chief Executive’s Department Nottinghamshire 
County Council County Hall 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 

In its 2018 accounts the New Nicotine Alliance UK claimed that it: 

Provided information, advice and consultation to a range of government departments and 
agencies. (including Department of Health, NICE, Public Health England, NHS Trusts 

Could you please provide me with a list of meetings, correspondence and internal 
discussions the council has had in relation to New Nicotine Alliance UK. 

Many thanks 
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